
 

 

 
October 2024 

 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Year 7 Parents’ Consultation with your child’s Form Tutor - Wednesday 6th November  
 
I would like to invite you to attend our Year 7 Parents’ Consultation Meeting with your child’s 
Form Tutor on Wednesday 6th November.  This is a face-to-face meeting.   
 
This evening provides an opportunity to establish, or maintain, contact with the Form Tutor 
and discuss your child’s progress at an early stage.  This is helpful in dealing with any issues 
that may have arisen so far, regarding work, organisation and general settling in.  You will 
meet your child’s teachers at the full Parents’ Evening on Thursday 5th June 2025, but the 
Form Tutor can pass on comments or concerns, should you have them.  We have an 
appointment system for the full Parents’ Evening and where you spend approximately 5 
minutes with each teacher. 
 
It is helpful to have your child with you so that they can benefit from the discussion.  We 

realise that this is, of course, not always possible.  We do also expect the student to be in 

school uniform, but again allowances can be made if they have been involved in some other 

activity. 

There is an easy-to-use online booking system and appointments can be made from Monday 

21st October at 8pm and will close on Friday 1st November at 11pm.  Should you wish to 

make a change after Friday 1st November please contact the school office. 

Please visit https://waddesdon.schoolcloud.co.uk to book your appointment with your child’s 

Form Tutor (a short guide on how do this is included with this letter).  Login with the following 

information: 

Parent/Carer First Name 

Parent/Carer Surname 

Student’s Date of Birth 

Although most browsers and operating systems will work, we recommend that you use the 
Google Chrome browser.  If you do not have access to the internet, please contact the 
school office who will be happy to add appointments on your behalf. 

 
Your input is highly valued, and I very much look forward to seeing you. 

Yours sincerely 
 
 
Mr Israr 
Head of Year 7 

https://waddesdon.schoolcloud.co.uk/

